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Dear Friends, 

At our Mother’s Union meeting for St David’s Day, we heard how David                

travelled to Jerusalem, where he was made a bishop. We were shown a                

picture of the Mappa Mundi, a mediaeval map from Hereford Cathedral, 

which shows Jerusalem at it’s centre. For European Christians, that city 

was the centre of the world: for the Jewish  people it is the holiest city, and 

in ancient days was thought to be God’s home: for the Muslim people it is 

the third holiest site. 

In the next few days we will be reminded of the importance of Jerusalem in 

our own faith, as we follow the journey of Jesus in his last days on earth  - 

from the triumphal entry into the city on Palm Sunday, through our                    

Stations of the Cross as he stumbles through the streets with his cross, to 

his wonderful resurrection in the Garden of Gethsemane. A week of                                

sadness, pain and fear ending in joy.  

The terrible war between Israel and Gaza continues, and sadly, during this 

Islamic holy month of Ramadan, as many  Muslims go to Jerusalem to              

worship, there are fears that violence could spread to Jerusalem itself. We 

pray with our brothers and sisters of other faiths that we will learn to                

recognise in each other the image of God; that Jerusalem may be a place 

where we can unite and worship God, and will 

once more be a place of joy. 

With every blessing this joyful Eastertide,                                                               

Caroline 



 

The Parish Online 

 Each Sunday at 
11am we have a service 
of the weekly readings 
and prayers on Face-
book and Youtube.  
 

  Each Saturday                       
evening  - when the  
technology co-
operates! - we send out 
an ‘information pack’,  
the readings, pewsheet,                 
sermon etc on email. If 
you don’t get one, it 
means we don’t have 
your email  address  -
please let us know. 
 

   Each morning I post 
a ‘Thought for the Day’ 
on  Facebook, just to let 
you know I’m thinking 
of you and praying for 
you: sometimes it’s 
thought –provoking, 
sometimes just fun.   
                                                                                  

On this page you can 
read the most  popular  
‘Thoughts for the Day’ 
from the last couple of 
months. 
 

   Our Parish Facebook 
page now has 451                   
members. Invite your friends to join us each day. 

   

    

   

 

 



AGAPE FEAST 

You are invited to this special meal 

in All Saints Church,                                          

on Maundy Thursday,                                      

March 28th at 6pm. 

Like the early Christians, we will combine                      

worship with a meal, commemorating Our Lord’s 

Last Supper with his friends. Our service will 

take place around the table, punctuated by a 

three course meal, including, of course,                              

bread and wine! 

Each church is asked to contribute food, and 

there will be no charge. 

PLEASE SIGN UP AT THE BACK OF CHURCH IF 

YOU CAN JOIN US. 

Merthyr Tydfil Ministry Area  - worshipping together 



This will be a 
special service 
with lots of  
stories and 
singing  -   
musical               

instruments 
provided  - 
followed by 

Easter crafts, chocolate and                                 
an Easter Egg Hunt! 

11am Good Friday                         

All Saints Church 



 

  

 

 

Our Lent course, all about salvation, is 

based on the film ‘The Way’ starring                      

Martin Sheen as one of a group of                          

pilgrims walking The Way of St James to 

Santiago de Compostela.                                            

Thanks to all who have gathered together 

to make this a warm and comfortable                           

experience. 



Funerals 

 The funeral of  Thomas Lewis took                   

place on February 20th in Christchurch Pant. 

 The funeral of Olive Collins took                       

place on February 27th. 

 

 The funeral of Margaret Gwenllian Price                                                              

took place on March 14th. 

 The funeral of Maureen Jones                                                                               

took place on March 20th in All Saints Church. 

May they rest in peace. 

 

Chrism Mass                           

Llandaff Cathedral                                                            

11am Monday 25th March  

I will be taking my car, leaving 

Merthyr at 9.45am if anyone 

would like a lift.    



 

 

 

 

 

Tickets £10, includes a glass 

of  wine and nibbles. 

A Concert starring                                               

Cantorion                           

Cyfarthfa  

With guest star                                                                  

Ryan Crowley   

 
Thursday May 9th                                               

at 7pm at All Saints                                         

 



 

Saturday July 13th,  10am  - 12 noon                                                        

All Saints Church Hall.                                                                 

Free entry  -  Stalls £5                                
Limited number of tables provided,                       

please book in advance .                                                          

Tea and coffee available 

… and…. We’re looking forward to 

having a stall at the                                                           

Pant Fête on                                                

Saturday June 29th                    
We need teddies and cakes please! 



 
 
 Newsletter                                     

March/April  2024 

“Whoever has the Son has life; whoever does not have the 
Son of God does not have life”. 1 John 5. 

 
As we approach this festive time of the year, we celebrate the                   
resurrection power of our Glorious Lord and Saviour JESUS CHRIST 
and it's in His beautiful name that we greet you and thank you for 
your faithfulness to this ministry. We are so grateful for your                         
donation of time, food and money. The number of people in crisis 
coming through our doors increased in January, but decreased in 
February due to the Government's last cost-of- living payment. 
We also would like to thank all those who signed our petition 
"Essentials Guarantee.” Hopefully the government will listen and 
bring the UC to a level that people will be able to afford at least the 
essentials that we all need to get by on. 
Thanks again for your generous                              
donations and  commitment to this                           
ministry. Your continued support is very 
much appreciated 

Items we need                 
please!                                                            

 
Tinned meat                       

tinned carrots                
tinned fruit                                                                

jams                                          
long life milk                             

Squash                               
tinned tomatoes                                  

  Tinned soup         
tinned rice pudding             

coffee 

 



  

World Day of Prayer 2024 

The service is written by the Christian 

women of different countries,  and this year 

it was the women of  Palestine. They chose 

the title: I beg you, bear with one another 

with love. We heard stories of  sadness,                  

determination and hope from three                       

Palestinian women. Sadly, some time after 

the service was written, war broke  out                     

between Israel and Gaza, and more than 

30,000 Palestinians and 1,500 Israelis have died.   

A PRAYER FOR THE HOLY LAND 

‘Lord, we ask you to draw close to those who have suffered and are                        

suffering, and who see only hopelessness and suffering in the future.  

Comfort all people in Israel and Gaza at this time in their loss and              

despair. Heal their wounds, and                 

protect them from the onslaught of                           

bombardment, rockets, and bullets.    

We pray that you lead each to see    

the pain of the other, and recognise                 

in each other the image of God.  

Pour out the abundance of your grace 

upon the Middle East, and on all                          

nations and  governments around the 

world. Stir in them all the fruits of 

your Spirit, that peace will increase 

like a mighty river washing away all 

evil and the scourge of war from our 

lives and from the world.’  
Dorcas takes the part of Eleanor 

during the service. 

 



 

 
My Favourite Hymn 

-And Can it Be? 

Another hymn by the great hymn-
writer Charles Wesley. I have written 
previously about two of my                              
favourites – ‘Love Divine’ and ‘Love’s 
redeeming work is done’ – both by 
Wesley, and this is again a moving  
and inspirational hymn to sing. It is often considered to be the best-loved 
of Wesley’s huge creation of over six thousand hymns. It was written in 
1738 to celebrate Wesley’s conversion to Christianity. 

Born in 1707, Charles was the eighteenth child of Samuel and Susanna 
Wesley. He had a sound and comprehensive education, and with his 
brother John went on to study at Christ College, Oxford where he took his 
degree in 1729, and then became a college tutor. 

While in Oxford Charles and John formed a group called the ‘Holy Club’ 
which met weekly and aimed to live holy lives, setting aside time for                
prayer, examining their spiritual lives, and studying the Bible. Their                     
fellow students found their approach extremely methodical and so they 
became known as ‘Methodists.’ The rest, as they say, is history. 

‘And Can it Be’ was first published in 1739 in John Wesley’s hymnal 
‘Hymns and Sacred Poems’ and had the title ‘Free Grace’.   Written by 
Charles in 1738, its words portray the great spiritual change he was going 
through. If you read the verses you can almost visualise his personal                 
salvation and subsequent conversion to Christianity. 

His diary, in May of that year, gives minute details of the mental and                   
spiritual struggles through which he passed, and then the ultimate                            
triumph, expressed in the words of the final verse – ‘No condemnation                         
now I dread; Jesus, and all in Him, is mine.’ 

Early publications of ‘And Can it Be’ set the words to a variety of tunes. 
Today we sing it the tune ‘Sagina’, composed by Yorkshireman Thomas 
Campbell in 1825. Campbell liked to give his tunes botanical names, and 
‘Sagina’ is named after a small moss-like plant with white flowers. 

Maureen Prothero 



 

 

By far the most popular pictures on our Facebook page in the last 

four years were these photos of Mali helping  her proud                               

grandfather Martin with his duties as altar server. So here they are 

again  -  thank you Mali! 

 

Some Special Services 

Preparing for Candlemas 

Christingle. 

Prayer cards for                                  

St David’s Day. 



Mothering Sunday Daffodils from 

Evelyn and Finn 



 

 

 

 
 

Welcome to Holy Week                           

and Easter 
 Palm Sunday  24th March                                                                                     

10am   -  Christchurch, Holy Eucharist                                   

with the Liturgy of the Palms.                                    

11am  -  All Saints Church, Holy Eucharist                                        

with the Liturgy of the Palms. 

 Monday  25th March                                                              

11am  - Chrism Mass at Llandaff Cathedral.                                                             

  Tuesday 26th March                                                           

11am - All Saints Church  - Stations of the Cross.      

 Wednesday 27th March                                     

10.30am  - Christchurch    - Holy Eucharist                    

with music and readings                                                        



 Maundy Thursday 28th March                                                                                        

6.00pm  - Agape Meal followed by the                        

Stripping of the Altar at All Saints.  

 Good Friday  -  March 29th                                                              

11am  -  Holy Week Family Service at All Saints with 

stories, songs, crafts and chocolate                                  

2pm   - The Last Hour at the Cross                                     

at Christchurch.  

• Easter Eve - March 30th 

6pm Compline on-line, Facebook and Youtube.                         

Easter Day - March 31st 

10am  - Family Festival Eucharist at Christchurch.                                                                                   

11am  -   Family Festival Eucharist at All Saints. 



 

A group of 4 to 8 year olds were asked:                                                                   

What does love mean? 

‘Love is what makes you smile when you’re tired’ - Terri, age 4 

‘Love is when my mummy makes coffee for my daddy and she 

takes a sip to make sure the taste is ok’ - Danny, age 8 

‘When someone loves you, the way they say your name is                                    

different. You just know that your name is safe in their mouth’     

- Billy, age 4. 

‘Love is what’s in the room with you at Christmas if you stop 

opening presents and just listen’  - Bobby, age 7. 

‘If you want to learn love better, you should start with a friend 

who you hate’ -  Nikka, age 6 

‘When my grandmother got arthritis, she couldn’t bend over and 

paint her toenails any more… so my grandfather does it for her 

even when his hands got arthritis too’  -  Rebecca, age 8. 

‘Love is when a girl puts on perfume, and a boy puts on after-

shave, and they go out and smell each other’ - Karl, age 5. 

‘Love is when you tell a boy you like his shirt, and then he wears 

it every day’ -  Noelle, age 7. 

‘Love is when your puppy licks your face even after you left him 

alone all day’  - Mary-Ann, age 4. 

‘I know my older sister loves me because she gives me all her old 

clothes and has to go out and buy new ones’  - Lauren, age 4. 

‘When you love somebody, your eyelashes go up and down and 

little stars come out of you.’  - Karen, age 7. 

‘You shouldn't say 'I love you' unless you mean it. But if you 

mean it, you should say it a lot. People forget’ - Jessica, age 8. 



Ladies Group 
The Ladies Group meets in All Saints on the first Wednesday of the 

month at 2.30p. In March, the group gathered for a much belated 

‘Christmas’ lunch at the Pantcadifor. We enjoyed good food, great 

company and the sun shone too!                                                                                          

At our next meeting, we will be joined by Ann Isaac, who will                                   

introduce us to the Japanese art of scarf wrapping.    



 

 

The Mothers’ Union in the                   

Ministry Area                                                    

At our March 

Meeting we 

watched a slide 

show about                   

St David,                        

enjoyed tea and 

Welsh cakes, and 

received                  

bunches of                     

daffodils as a special gift to celebrate the day. Many thanks to our 

officers Barbara and Dorcas. (NB their new MU scarves!)                                

Next month we look forward to an Easter Floral Demonstration 

from Carol Thomas. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Pentecost  -  Time to Party 

Sunday May 19th 

There are three  "mega-festivals"                                      

commemorated in the Christian  calendar.  The 

first two, Christmas and Easter, are well known, 

but even Christians may not be as familiar with 

the third, the festival of  Pentecost.   

What is Pentecost? 

Pentecost is the great festival that marks the day the Christian church 

began to grow through the power of the Holy Spirit. Pentecost means 

"fiftieth day" and is  celebrated fifty days after Easter. 

What happened at Pentecost? 

After Jesus ascended into heaven, the twelve apostles, Jesus' mother 

and family, and many other of His disciples gathered together in                

Jerusalem for Pentecost, a Jewish harvest festival. While they were 

indoors praying, a sound like that of a rushing wind filled the house 

and tongues of fire descended and rested over each of their 

heads.  This was the outpouring of the Holy Spirit. The disciples were 

suddenly empowered to 

proclaim the gospel of 

the risen Christ.   

All  was changed. 

Filled with joy and  

excitement, they went 

out into the streets of 

Jerusalem and with no 

fear,  began preaching 

to the crowds.   

 

 

http://www.stpaulskingsville.org/christmas.htm
http://www.stpaulskingsville.org/easter.htm
http://www.stpaulskingsville.org/easter.htm


By a miracle of the Holy Spirit they spoke in the native languages of 

the people present, who had come from all corners of the                

Roman  Empire.  The apostle Peter addressed the crowd, preaching 

to them about Jesus' death and resurrection for the forgiveness of 

sins.  About three thousand were baptized that day, and so this day 

has become known as the ‘birthday of the church.’ 

Why is Pentecost sometimes called 

‘Whitsunday? 

A tradition of some churches in ancient times was to baptize adult        

converts to the faith at Pentecost.  The newly baptized would wear 

white robes on that day, so Pentecost was often called 

"Whitsunday" or "White Sunday."  

So, lets celebrate! 

So, as Pentecost is the birthday of the church, its time to celebrate. 

Most of us will  remember the Whitsun Treat in days gone by,  best 

clothes on, a trip out, perhaps to the seaside, or into the country-

side, usually a picnic.  

In our churches now, we have cake  -  white icing for Whitsun with   

candles of course and red 

flame recorations  - and  

decorate the church with 

red to symbolise the joy 

and the fire of the Holy 

Spirit.   We’ll even have 

red  balloons! 

Priests wear red                         

vestments  - please wear       

something red too! 

 



DOWLAIS AND PANT  COMMUNITY ACTION 

 

 

Over the last few years, we’ve seen an increase in the number of      
people growing their own vegetables or flowers, getting involved in 
crafts and cooking more.   Some of this has been as a result of the 
Covid Lockdowns which gave many people a chance to try something 
new, and beneficial to their mental wellbeing.   

The other big reasons for the increasing numbers in those growing 
their own are the prices we’re now paying and the taste, as anyone 
that has ever eaten a warm, juicy tomato or strawberry right out of 
the garden, knows that nothing beats the taste of homegrown!                     
Veggies you buy at the supermarket simply do not taste as good as  
the ones you grow in your own garden. 

 To promote a healthier and more sustainable lifestyle, we have                    
decided to organise a new “Horticultural Show” to show-case the                      
talents of so many, in the hope that more people get involved. This                 
w will take place on Saturday 31st August at the Dowlais Engine 
House, as it’s the biggest venue locally, for what should be a fantastic 
day with lots and lots wonderful exhibits on show. There are                               
categories for everyone, and we’d love for you to get involved, so                      
“Get Growing or Making or Baking” 

For more information,  come along to Dowlais Library any Friday afternoon 
between 4pm and 5pm or phone 07508 604948.                                                                         

A NEW HORTICULTURAL SHOW SET FOR THE END OF AUGUST 



 

On Wednesday 6th March we joined with 

Merthyr Town Football Club for Supper and 

Song to celebrate St. David, or Patron Saint 

(photo). We were joined by our good 

friend  soprano Rebecca Southmore 

who delighted the audience with her 

Welsh repertoire. The Choir                      

performed a patriotic programme too, 

from Hiraeth to Cwm Rhondda and 

Anfonaf Angel to Yma O Hyd. In                  

remembrance of our dearly missed 

accompanist Michael Jones, we sang 

Hafan Gobaith – one of the last pieces of music played by him. We are grateful 

as always to our music team. 

In February, we heard the sad news that our dear friend, former first tenor Tom 

“Tushy” Davies passed away, and tribute was paid to him by  Meurig Price in 

rehearsal, along with a minutes’ silence.  Our thoughts and prayers are with 

Tom’s family and friends at this difficult time; the Choir will be present for 

Tom’s funeral on Thursday 21st March at the Ty Davies Funeral Home 

(12.30pm) and then singing for Tom at Llwydcoed Crematorium (1.45pm).  

We have the privilege of being part of the Principality Stadium Choir, at the Six 

Nations Wales versus Italy match. Performing a number of Welsh favourites, we 

will also join in with the singing of the country’s anthems, so do listen out for 

your local choir taking part on such a prestigious occasion. Let’s hope we can 

bring some luck to the Welsh performance!   

We are pleased to welcome another new chorister, Mark Barry  - a reminder 

that the door is always open to prospective male choristers, who enjoy singing, 

and would like to make new friends.  

On April 13th we will be performing at Theatr Soar and then in May we travel to 

Seaton, Dorset, where we have performed at the local Town Hall for quite a 

number of years. 

In closing, we want to mention a new initiative in conjunction with the Dowlais 

Engine House – Dowlais Youth Choir, which aims to encourage children to sing 

and to grow to love singing. If you have children or grandchildren in years 6 to 

9, please come along to the first rehearsal/ workshop on Wednesday 10th April              

5-6pm at the Dowlais Engine House. More information here: 

 

 

www.dowlaismalechoir.co.uk or find us on Facebook – Dowlais Male Choir 

 

 

http://www.dowlaismalechoir.co.uk


A VISIT TO PARLIAMENT: nd In Good Company  

It has been several months in the making after tentative dates were 

bandied back and forth, but finally I am to London, despite the rigours 

of a railway trade unions’ work-to-rule and strike action, for a visit to 

the Houses of Parliament and this time in the company of Lord Edward 

(Ted) Rowlands. There is none better as a guide around these precincts, 

he is a student over many years of Parliament, its history and its                          

workings and remains so in the House of Lords at present. 

I have had to stand the whole journey from Cardiff railway station to 

London (along with several score of other passengers. The usual ten 

coaches arrive at Cardiff as five only (signs of the work-to-rule/

overtime ban actions). The next day, December 6th, sees clear blue 

skies at London. After breakfast I get the underground straight to           

Westminster, queue at the general entrance, only to be redirected on a 

phone call to the House of Lords’ separate entrance; so through                         

security and the tour begins just after 9.15am with my personalised 

guide, Lord Rowlands. Photography is only permitted at certain points.  

Lord Rowlands certainly knows his way about with a continuous and 

informative narrative along the walk. We meet by chance Chris (now 

Sir Chris) Bryant, MP for the Rhondda constituency and we stop for a 

chat. Ted and I pose separately before the Jubilee Fountain piece in the 

lee of Big Ben clock tower and then inside to the great hall and                       

down to the chapel in the crypt where photography is not allowed. 

So the tour goes indoors:  I pose on the main steps as we leave the great 

Westminster Hall and into St. Stephen’s Hall (where Parliament once 

met) via the central lobby and through the corridors, already a bustle 

with staff, visitors, security and into, firstly, the House of Commons 

(green livery) and then to the House of Lords (red livery), taking in 

statues, pictures, rooms, artwork etc en route.                                                                

Ted had generously sent me the most recent splendidly colour                          

illustrated history of the Houses for prior reading. We note that Sir                  

Josiah John Guest, Merthyr Tydfil’s first MP barely lived long enough to 

see the new Houses of Parliament resurrected after the fire of 1834, 

still standing today.  



 

On the terrace there are splendid views down river past the London 

Eye and looking the other way, to the great tower. Time for a tea/coffee 

break in the Lords’ tea room and finally two photo shots of busts of 

Keir Hardie and Aneurin Bevan, legendary MPs within the pantheon of 

Labour politics. With an eye on the clock since there is a scheduled all 

day strike on First Western railway services tomorrow, we both have 

to make plans to return to South Wales today. And so we do, me much 

the better educated for that morning’s visit. 

I have been to Parliament some five or six times, either with respective 

MPs when I was working at Gorseinon College (Gareth Wardell and 

Marin Caton, MP severally for the Gower constituency and with the late 

Hywel Francis, MP for Aberavon), or with a party of visitors and an                   

assigned House guide. Most recently a personalised visit and tour with 

Gerald Jones, Merthyr Tydfil’s current MP was a delight and it was 

there that Lord Rowlands’ name was suggested as the definitive tour 

guide. Everyone at some point should avail themselves of such a visit to 

Parliament: it should be part of the school national curriculum. 

Postscript: Only while boarding the train at Cardiff for Merthyr Tydfil do I 

realise that I have been wearing my  visitor tag throughout. No one                    

reminded me of it. Gross theft from a royal palace, but the item is safely 

returned in due course through the good offices of Colin Parker.      

Huw Williams                               

On the terrace 
Lord Rowlands CBE                   

at The Jubilee Fountain With Kier Hardie 



 

Royal Welsh Association 

GREETINGS: come springtide and RWA thoughts are 

turning to, later in the year and perhaps the                            

opportunity to visit the Normandy landing beaches as 

part of this year’s 80th commemorations of that Second 

World War initiative as a turning point in early June 1944. Our base 

would be somewhere near the historic town of Caen which is William 

the Conqueror country and from which he planned his landing on the 

shores of England in 1066. As of the moment, prices for accommoda-

tion are high, so it could be 2025 for the trip. 

This is conceivably the last time that actual participants will be                            

present at D-Day: anyone of such standing would surely be well into 

his or her nineties if not past a hundred. 

Did you know: a certain Mary Lewis who spent some thirty eight 

years at the BBC ending up as head of pay policy there, before that she 

was one of an all-female department, the “duplicating section” in 

charge of all manner of paperwork? A scenario fitting of a novel, cited 

by David Hendy in his recent history of the BBC, The BBC: A People’s 

History (2022) places her at about 10 pm and a phone call asking if an-

yone is free to do some work. She can oblige on the understanding that 

the work is highly confidential. She is handed a document to type and 

run off. It turns out to be “the actual instructions for D-Day.” The                    

landings would be taking place the next morning. True or not, such 

were the heady times of war in preparation for the landings in early 

June 1944. Supreme  Allied Commander General Eisenhower was                  

going for it once 

Prime Minister 

Churchill’s shackles 

on him and his                       

reticence for a strike 

before that date were 

now cleared. 

 

 



 

 

 

Spring has arrived however as I write this,  the 

weather is very changeable and my heating is 

still on. Last week a friend and I went to The Old 

Railway Line garden centre. Leaving Merthyr in 

glorious sunshine, we were proud to have       

chosen such a great day to go for a nice lunch 

and a bit of shopping.  However, the mountains 

were covered with snow and then we hit freezing fog.  We were glad to 

have something hot for lunch at the garden centre. 

Our Fellowship enjoyed a Saint David’s Day breakfast service of food and 

worship.  One of our members Dr. Humphrey told us about his journey 

from a Baptist school in Nigeria, medical training and his arrival with his 

family in Merthyr Tydfil.  It was fascinating and we were glad that his son 

and daughter in law were with us too.  Humphrey’s faith is fundamental 

to his life and work, and we are privileged to share our services with him. 

We took part in the World Day of Prayer service on March 1st.  The           

service was prepared by women of Palestine some time before the                  

current situation. Our thoughts are with all who are suffering. 

We are currently arranging a late spring afternoon tea, a summer trip on 

the Brecon canal and in celebration of our member Mal Phillips British 

Empire Medal award,  a Sunday lunch out all together. 

As a fellowship we believe that we are a church family, supporting, caring 

and helping each other.  Our services at 11.15 are open to all and any new 

members would be given a warm welcome. 

And so we prepare for our Easter services we concentrate on the Love of 

God in sending his son to live amongst us to care for us and support us 

when times are good or bad and for this we give daily thanks.  As Dr Billy 

Graham said THE ENTIRE PLAN FOR THE FUTURE HAS ITS KEY IN THE 

RESURRECTION. 

The New Beginning Fellowship send you all warm wishes for a happy and 

Blessed Easter season full of love and Blessings.                                                               

NBF Phone number 07928 110372 

 



March 

1st 

Holy Week Colouring Page 



 

 

Holy Week Wordsearch 

h o s a n n a k j o y g r o 

o j e r u s a l e m l e m i 

l t o m b m b r e a d t o a 

y r f r i d a y w u i h r l 

p a l m f j o s a n m s n k 

a s u n d a y t c d t e i t 

b d e r o a i c r y h m n h 

r d a c n l v g o o d a g u 

a l s y k i v i w e y n r r 

n c t d e f w l d c r e d s 

c r e g y e o i r i s e n d 

h o r g a r d e n a i l s a 

n s w e e k l r u e h a p y 

p s o l d i e r s t h r e e 

 
Holy, week, palm, branch, Sunday, crowd, 

hosanna, donkey, David,  Jerusalem, 

branch, Maundy,  Thursday, wine, bread, 

soldiers, good, Friday, cross, nails,                              

Gethsemane, garden, tomb, three, Easter, 

day, risen, life, joy, morning,  



 

 

Vol 

46 


